
Rec’s 1/5/2017 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
My name is Sandra Pires, I'm the Camões, Instituto da Cooperação e da Língua, lecturer 
at Georgetown University in Washington DC. 
  
I was recruited by the Embassy of Portugal in the US to accomplish an ambitious project to gather 
all the information about the teaching of Portuguese in the US in the states under the jurisdiction of 
the Embassy of Portugal in the U.S., since Illinois is one of the states, that is why I’m contacting you. 
  
I would like to know the names and contacts of the schools where the Portuguese language is 
taught in Illinois, and all the information you consider appropriate. 
  
I thank you in advanced for your availability. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Sandra Pires 
 

Camões, Instituto da Cooperação e da Língua Leitora 

Georgetown University 

Embassy of Portugal, Washington DC 

Email: sandra.pires@embport.org; sim456@georgetown.edu 

Phone Embaixada de Portugal: 2023505426 

Cell phone:  
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